
Dear Kindergarten Families,

I hope everyone has enjoyed their summer or at least what is left of it!! We are all
looking forward to a great school year with you and your child(ren)!

There are some optional items that are allowed for students’ personal use during this
school year. These include:

● Backpack (for toting things back and forth from home to school)
● Headphones (for tech time on the Chromebooks)
● 1 pair of gym shoes - (to keep at school for gym and recess - do not have to be

new)

● Extra set of clothes (just in case of food spills or accidents)

While certainly not required, some families like to provide supplies for the classroom.
Below is a list of some suggestions for items if you choose to donate. Due to allergies,
we ask that hand sanitizer and snacks not be donated.

● Tissues
● Ziploc baggies (snack, sandwich, gallon)
● Cups (clear plastic cups - at least 6oz)
● 24 pack of Crayola crayons
● 12 pack of Crayola colored pencils

Thank you for your support! I am looking forward to partnering with you for your
child’s education this upcoming school year!

Sincerely,

Miss Ewald


